Rachel Tibbetts

From: Katherine Daniels

Sent: 21 March 2024 09:24

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning Application 24/00375/F

Please can this be logged onto DEF
Thank you

Katherine

From: stuart bibb I
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 9:23 AM

To: Katherine Daniels <Katherine.Daniels@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Cc: Councillor Phil Chapman <Phil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor George Reynolds
<George.Reynolds@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Applicason 24/00375/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open a®achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Katherine,

| have been made aware of the above planning applica®on and wish to express my disapproval in the strongest
terms.

| simply cannot see any need whatsoever for the proposed development. As far as | am aware, there is no serious
local demand or need for such a facility and it only serves to put greater strain on local services. | simply can’t
envisage the benests to the local community.

I do hope that you will receive many similar emails to mine denouncing this scheme.

Kind regards
Stuart Bibb

West End Coeage
0X15 6DF

Sent from my iPhone



